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Please pass this bill. We need beavers to help improve watersheds, and to provide 

climate resilience and wildfire resistance.  

It's vital to close beaver hunting and trapping in waterways  on public lands already 

classified as impaired so that beavers in these areas are safe to do the work they are 

here to do--  

  to help mprove water quality and restore habitat.  

Please make every effort to ensure the passage of this bill. Thank you, 

Sincerely, 

Dot Fisher-Smith 


